
  

       

Los Exploradores de Monterey  
Summer Day Camp Program 

20 Custom House Plaza, Monterey, CA 93940 
 Web: Los Exploradores de Monterey Summer Day Camp (Los Niños) 

Email: richard.fletcher@ parks.ca.gov 

Phone# 831-718-7695 

 
  
 
Dear Los Exploradores Parent or Guardian, 
 
California State Parks wants the Los Exploradores de Monterey Summer 
Day Camp program to be available to everybody regardless of their financial 
situation.  If you feel you are a candidate for tuition assistance, please read 
and complete the Tuition Assistance Application.  The application must be 
returned to the address above with registration. 
 
California State Parks reviews all Tuition Assistance Applications (TAA) 
and distribution of these opportunities depends upon factors, including and 
not limited to: the completion of the TAA, the number of TAAs, when the 
TAA is received, and the available funds for tuition assistance.  All the 
information supplied is completely confidential.  Please include any special 
circumstances that will help in determining eligibility.   
 
We hope you can participate in our Los Exploradores de Monterey Program 
this year. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the above phone 
number or send an email message to above email address.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
Los Exploradores Coordinator 
California State Parks, Monterey District 

https://www.parks.ca.gov/?page_id=30769
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